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 By Dan Blanchard, Alderman
	Bar-B-Que Cook-Off Reminder & Invitation
The Shoreacres Civic Association annual Bar-B-Que Cook-off and Craft Fair has been moved to earlier in the year in an effort to ensure better weather.  Saturday, Sept. 18, Circle Park will be filled with the sweet aroma of mesquite.  The cook-off is a low pressure competition among your neighbors.  We will have competition in Brisket, Chicken, Ribs, Beans and Open categories.  The Civic Association will be selling Bar-B-Que sandwiches fresh off the pits.  Last year we had live entertainment, a ball crawl, games for the kids, and the Dog Parade--fun for the whole family.  Cook-off and Craft booth applications can be obtained from City Hall, fax, or e-mail.  For more information please call Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425.

It’s Time to Do Your Thing!
Regarding the Civic Association Cook-off, if you are in any way inclined to show off your musical talents, this event could be where you get your start!  Be a star for a day and come and play…solo acts, garage bands, yodelers, etc.  You could get your big break into show biz, just for showing up and taking the stage.  Call Tracy Revak (who else?) at 281-471-3425 to secure your booking to entertain your fellow friends and neighbors!
Applications for Craft Booths
And still speaking of the Shoreacres Civic Association Cook-Off and Craft Fair, be sure to take advantage of the opportunity to sell your wares from a Craft Booth.  Since the date is two weeks earlier this year, you will need to have your application in prior to Wednesday, September 15th.  Entry fee is only $5.00 for Shoreacres residents and $10.00 for all others.  A 20’ x 20’ will be provided!  Contact (let me guess), that’s right…Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425 for information and an application.
2005 Budget Workshops Scheduled

The City Council is holding workshops at 7:00 p.m. on August 16 and 30 to review the proposed 2004 operating and capital budgets. While public comment and discussion are not included in the workshop agendas, the public is invited to attend.  

Keeping Our City Clean
Okay folks, this is a “no-brainer.”  It just takes a little extra effort from each of us to help keep our city clean.  A little help from each will make a BIG difference for all.  Please do your part.  And while you’re dressed for the part, there is a need for volunteers to help with the development of the new Heron Park.  Right now 6 citizens are needed to help keep the landscaped plants watered.  Call Mary Beth Maher at 281-471-4145.  Thanks!
Reminders:

( City Council Meetings August 23, September 13 and 27 at 7:00 P.M. Agendas are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Visit the City of Shoreacres website at www.cityofshoreacres.us. 

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.

( Keep an eye out for crime.  If you see anything suspicious, call the non-emergency Police Dispatch, 281-326-5900.
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